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Final Minutes

Meeting called to order at 6:03

Members Present: Craig Lazinsky, Jeff Moulton, Tom Cardon, Mike Fodiman, John O’Connor, Chris Cox,

Consent Agenda:

Motion to approve October 20" minutes made by John and seconded by Craig. The motion passed 5-0,
Tom entered the meeting late.

New Business:

John gave the legislative update discussing energy-related bills. Money is coming from the federal
government for various energy-related projects in NH. Groundbreaking for the Rockingham County
complex has begun for a 4.8 megawatt solar project.

Jeff gave the update for the Landfill Solar project. Eversource missed the 90-day deadline for our
application and continues to be a roadblock in delaying this project.

Jeff told the committee that the $500 thousand Department of Energy Grant is moving along.

Jeff discussed a letter of intent sent by the town to the NH DOT to apply for a CMAQ grant. The grant
would be for the construction of EV charging systems and an initial fleet of vehicles for town
departments. The request was for $1.6 million.

Jeff discussed the L3 charging design for the DPW location.
Jeff will be rescheduling the EV demonstration for town employees.

Jess sent Jeff a letter to the committee discussing the school infrastructure assessment.



Other Business:
Motion to adjourn was made by Craig and seconded by Chris. Motion passed 6-0.

Submitted-

Tom Cardon, Secretary
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